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11/13/2018 
 
RE: CDOT Colorado Aviation Economic Impact Study  
 
Dear Business Owner with a Based Aircraft: 
 
Air transportation is vital to many Colorado businesses. Whether air trips are to collaborate with vendors or 
clients, or shipping vital products and communications, air transport services are a key part of Colorado’s 
infrastructure.  
 
You are being sent this survey because your business owns, or leases one or more aircraft based at a 
Colorado airport. I am writing to ask for your help in understanding your business’s experiences and 
views regarding commercial and general aviation airports in Colorado. The best way we have of 
learning about business aviation-related activities is by asking Colorado businesses to share their 
perspective and information. 
 
You will be helping us out a great deal by taking a few minutes to share information on your business’s use of 
and views about Colorado airports. Please have a member of your staff who is knowledgeable about your 
business’s use of airports to complete the questionnaire. With this knowledge, we estimate it will take 
approximately 15-20 minutes to complete. We hope that you will be able to complete the questionnaire so that 
we can summarize the results as quickly and accurately as possible. Doing that is easy: just use the link below or 
the QR code to access! 
  
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Business-Aircraft-Own-Lease-Survey 
 
 
We realize that sometimes it is easier to complete questionnaires by hand. If you prefer, please print the 
questionnaire that is attached to the email, fill it out, then scan and email it back to us at 
thomas.gibson@kimley-horn.com. The information you provide will be kept confidential and sent directly to our 
consultants. Please be aware that we will not be reporting individual business responses in our findings; all 
responses will be combined to show the reliance of Colorado businesses on the aviation system.  
 
You will be helping us out a great deal by taking a few minutes to share your business’s experiences and views 
about Colorado airports. I look forward to demonstrating the important value of our aviation system. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the study or the enclosed survey, please contact the project team: 
Scott Storie at (303) 512-5251 or scott.storie@state.co.us or Pam Keidel-Adams of Kimley-Horn at (480) 
207-2670 or pam.keidel-adams@kimley-horn.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
David Ulane, A.A.E. 
Aeronautics Director 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Business-Aircraft-Own-Lease-Survey
mailto:thomas.gibson@kimley-horn.com
mailto:scott.storie@state.co.us
mailto:pam.keidel-adams@kimley-horn.com

